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October 1, 2024 
 
Dear Friend of the Teamsters Union: 

The International Brotherhood of Teamsters established the Teamsters Scholarship 
Fund, a 501(c)(3) nonprofit, to raise money for educational scholarships for the children 
of Teamsters. Our international union — home to more than 1.3 million people across the 
United States, Canada, and Puerto Rico — will hold the 3rd Annual Teamsters Scholar- 
ship Fund reception and dinner on February 1, 2025, at the JW Marriott Los Angeles L.A. 
Live. 

 
The Teamsters Scholarship Fund was created so Teamsters affiliates, friends, supporters, 
and partners can make contributions to a scholarship fund that is under the oversight 
of the International Union with a Board of Trustees appointed by the General Executive 
Board. The main objective of the Teamsters Scholarship Fund is to support the educa- 
tional and professional pursuits of the children of hardworking Teamsters. 

 
On behalf of the General Executive Board, I encourage you to donate to the Teamsters 
Scholarship Fund. Please visit Teamster.org/scholarships or complete the enclosed 
form to purchase a sponsorship package for our 3rd Annual Reception. Also enclosed is 
a Frequently Asked Questions document that will answer any questions you may have 
about the Teamsters Scholarship Fund. 

 
All sponsors will be prominently featured and celebrated at the upcoming event. Your 
donation and sponsorship will help fund 600 Teamsters scholarships for Class of 2025 
high school graduates. The L.A. Live room block will remain open until January 9, 2025, 
and digital sponsorships can be purchased until December 20, 2024. 

 
Thank you for supporting the Teamsters Scholarship Fund. I look forward to seeing you 
in February. 

 
Fraternally, 

 
 

Sean M. O’Brien 
General President 


